
We are delighted to be 
continuing our cooking club 
next term and hope that the 
children have enjoyed the past 
few weeks. We have some 
exciting recipes to share, 
so please see details below 
regarding dates and fees. 

Dates: We start on the 19th of 
April and end on the 12th of July
Time and day: Friday from 3-4 
pm.
Total number of lessons: 12
Cost: £120 per child to be paid by 
the 12th of April

Please register your interest with 
Mrs Fearon.

    
        

 


